
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 14, 2017 
 
Re:   Stevenson Traffic Flow and Parking Lot Update 
 

I would like to update the Board about the planned changes to the Stevenson 
High School parking lot this summer. The work, scheduled to begin soon, has 
been a team effort between Central Office administration, Stevenson 
administration, Plante Moran CRESA, and Stantec Architectural/Engineering. We 
believe we have a plan that will improve the traffic flow during peak periods as 
compared to the current configuration.  At this time, I am requesting this topic to 
be added to the agenda for the upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting on 
Monday, June 19, 2017. Thank you. 

    
PF/ko 

 
c: Board of Education 

 
  


